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4th January 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 11 visit to Hereford Sixth Form College January 25th 2023 
 

On January 25th there will be a visit to Hereford Sixth Form College for the year 11 students who have/will be applying 
to Hereford Sixth Form. During this visit, the students will have an opportunity to take part in A-level subject 
information sessions and get a feel for the college’s environment. Students have already chosen which sessions that 
they would like to attend. 
 
We will be leaving Fairfield at 11.00am and will be returning in time for the end of school. Students coming on the 
trip will need to bring a packed lunch and drink and wear smart, appropriate clothes. Students in receipt of Free 
School Meal premium will be provided with lunch. 
 
Students will need to bring their books/equipment for period 1. 
 
Any students living in Hereford should come to school as normal and will need to return to school with us. We are 
unable to leave students in Hereford at the end of the visit for safeguarding reasons. 
 
Please can you complete the permission slip below and return it to form teachers by Friday 20th January 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Hart – Senior Learning manager 
 

 
Year 11 visit to Hereford Sixth Form College January 25th 2023 

 
I give permission for my ………………………………………………………………. to attend the visit to Hereford Sixth Form College. 
 
Please note any changes to their medical information that we should be aware of: 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency contact details applicable on January 25th 2023: 
 
Contact 1: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Contact 2: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………               Date: …………………………………………………. 


